“Boeing” conducts short-term training for
“Uzbekistan Airways” specialists in Tashkent

2021 17 September

On September 15, 2021, “Boeing” began short-term training for “Uzbekistan
Airways” employees, where the goal is to provide new knowledge in the field of civil
aviation. The training will cover topics such as the airline's strategic development
plan, market analysis, route network and timetable development, development of
plans for the development of the aircraft fleet, airline revenue management and
digitalization issues.

The training will last until September 22, 2021.
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